
AEP Texas Inc. – Central and North Divisions
Steps to transition from testing to production

Thank you for your interest in participating in Texas Retail Market Testing with AEP Texas. The success of Customer Choice depends upon customer, Competitive Retailer (CR) and TDSP participation.  AEP Texas is committed to establishing a collaborative and cooperative working relationship with interested and qualified CRs. 

All entities wishing to sell retail generation services are subject to certain standards to ensure adequate consumer protection and a level playing field for all CRs.  CRs are required to adhere to the protocols approved by the PUCT and to fulfill the operational provisions specified by the incumbent utility. 

CRs who wish to participate in AEP Texas’ Choice Program shall first complete ERCOT Flight testing and registration. The CR should also contact AEP Texas’s Competitive Retailer Relations Department (CRR) at crrtx@aep.com to obtain the necessary registration forms and agreements in order to operate within the AEP service territory -- AEP Texas Central and AEP Texas North Divisions.
Upon successful completion of retail testing, ERCOT will send a CR qualification letter to AEP Texas confirming the CR has fulfilled all requirements of the ERCOT registration process. Following which, AEP Texas will provide the list of documents below to the CR to complete and submit back to AEP Texas:
1. AEP Texas Delivery Service Agreement

2. AEP Texas Trading Partner Information
· https://aeptexas.com/account/service/choice/HowToRegisterAsARep.aspx 

· Or contact AEP Texas Competitive Retailer Relations at crrtx@aep.com
3. CR Website Access Document – CR Self Service Application (REP Desk)
4. REP Contact List
5. IRS W-9 Form
Once the forms are completed and returned, AEP Texas will coordinate Production connectivity testing with the CR through the AEP Clearing House. Upon successful Production connectivity testing, the CR may begin operating in the AEP Texas service territory.


We look forward to working with you in the Texas market. If you have any questions, please contact AEP at crrtx@aep.com. 

Thank you,

AEP Texas Competitive Retailer Relations 
crrtx@aep.com 

